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Community Garden: 
Gardens are being cleaned up. Great growing season. Shed is finished and painted. 
Tools are being stored for garden and environment committee. 
A garden committee will be formed for the next season and a new chairman will be elected. 
 
Communications: 
The communications committee is submitting the communication standard operating 
procedure to the board at this meeting for approval. It has been revised to include the 
attorneys comments. 
 
Documents: 
The documents committee awaits the response from the attorney. This will allow the 
declaration and the by-law revisions to progress. 
 
Environmental: 
The environmental committee has helped Diane and Roland Bernier paint the new garden 
shed. Some more minor finishes to the shed will be completed this week. It will be locked 
from now on. 
 
Trails will be checked before winter to assure safety. So far, so good. Carp are being stocked 
in both ponds very soon to replace some of the ones that perished last winter due to the 
heavy snow cover on the ice preventing sunlight for oxygen synthesis. 
 
Meeting House: 
The meeting house is rented twice in November, twice in December, and once in January. 
The holiday parties are scheduled for both the children and the adults party. The 
meetinghouse is reserved for New Year's eve pending Social and Rec decision. 
 
Welcome: 
Welcome Letters Sent:  3  
3 Owners (1 Townhome; 1 Ridge; 1 Woodmoor) 
 
Visits: 3 
3 Owners (2 Townhome, 1 Woodmoor) 
 
Visits to be Made:  4 
3 Owners (1 Duplex, 1 Ridge; 1 Woodmoor)  
1 Renter (Townhome) 
 


